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From: "Craig Fiels" <cfiels@hotmail.com>
To: OWFN_DO.owf5_po(SECY)
-Date: Thu, Dec 23, 1999 11:40 AM
Subject: Recycled radioactive material

December 23, 1999
To: Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
From: Craig O. Fiels

316 Sena Street

Santa Fe, NM 87501

To whom this may concern;

I am strongly epposed to recycling any radioactive materials into consumer
products. Please take actions to ensure that no radioactive materials are
recycled into any products. All radioactive materials should be kept
isolated in our environment to protect human health and saftey.

cc: Congressman Tom Udall
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